
     Call to Order:  0902 hours by Garth KA7BVS via ZOOM.  

                                             Introductions:  13 attended on ZOOM 

Previous months minutes were read and a correction was made and approved. 

Treasurers Report: $ 846.58 Bruce W7BCW reminded the membership that dues are due this month. Bruce 
read the names of all those who paid their dues. 

Webmaster Report:  Kathy K7THY nothing new to report other than showing the page where the Club 
Minutes are posted and the homepage showing the dates of new things posted. She also requested that the 
membership start identifying a new web administrator resource.  

Repeater Status/Net Report:  Bruce W7BCW nothing new to report  

Net Control Schedule 

3/1 
OPS3 & SVARC   

3/8 
OPS3 / SVARC 

3/15 
OPS3 & SVARC   

3/22 
OPS3 & SVARC 

David KB7GFL Garth KA7BVS /   Bruce W7BCW John AC7LC Kathy K7THY 

Old Business 

Tom K8TOM gather months of Birthdays of the club members to be posted. David KB7GFL called Nathan in 
Sultan in charge of Public Words regarding cell tower but has not received a return call. Wanted info on the 
emissions study (RF exposure). Bruce said might not be the City to get that from. But might want to get hold of 
the FCC. Maybe we need to submit questions through the FCC but not sure how to look that up.  

New Business 

Erik K7QOG reported that the Monroe Triathlon will be held on 7/16 and will send links to this information to 
be placed on Club website. No other new business.  

Nominations for new officers was brought up. We can do a web form or Kathy K7THY stated doing a 
ANONYMOUS POLL on Zoom. No nominations were given. David KB7GFL, Bruce W7BCW and Kathy K7THY are 
not wanting to run for office this time and Bill Conner KE7WTR also stated no office for him. Kathy K7THY still 
wanting to have someone take over the website. Bruce W7BCW stated to do the election like last year 
through email. Many members agreed with that. We went over the By Laws and could see 1/3 membership 
makes a quorum. Please new people run for office! Garth KA7BVS said he will run again. Any nominations are 
to be emailed to Tom K8TOM. An email will be sent out on Monday this next week and also 1 week before the 
next Zoom meeting to the active members. Be checking your emails for this information at that time.  

Steve N7SRR thanking David KB7GFL for helping him with FT8. It’s been decided there will be a presentation of 
FT8 at one of the upcoming meetings. 

Guest: Rob W7RDW introduced himself and how long he’s been a Ham. He will be sending in his Club 
Application. Welcome Rob! 

Good of the Order Sometimes it’s good sometimes it’s bad. You choose. Meeting was adjourned at 9:58 
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